
Joel Denomy 
Technical Manager 
Regulatory Applications 
Regulatory Affairs 

Tel: (519) 436-4558 
Email: EGIRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com 

July 20, 2020 

Ms. Christine Long 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Long: 

BY RESS, EMAIL AND COURIE

Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. (“Enbridge Gas”) 
Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) File No.: EB-2019-0294 
Low Carbon Energy Project – Evidence Update 

Further to the Application and Evidence filed by Enbridge Gas on March 31, 2020, 
enclosed please find a letter from the Ministry of Energy, Northern Development and 
Mines (“MENDM”) dated July 17, 2020 notifying Enbridge Gas that the MENDM has 
completed its review of the Indigenous Consultation Report for the Low Carbon Energy 
Project and has found the procedural aspects of consultation undertaken by Enbridge 
Gas to be satisfactory. This letter is an update and can be inserted into Enbridge Gas’s 
pre-filed evidence at Exhibit F, Tab 1, Schedule 1, Attachment 3. 

If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned. 

Sincerely, 

Joel Denomy 
Technical Manager, Regulatory Applications 
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